
 

 

 

 

March 1, 2022 

Board Memo 012-2022: Extension of Liberal Changes of Schedule and Leave Until April 8 

Executive Board, 

The Postal Service has decided based on recent conversations to extend the Liberal Changes of 

Schedules and Leave through April 8, 2022. 

Please share this information with your membership.  

 

Thank you and be safe. 
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KATHERINE S. ATTRIDGE 

VICE PRESIDENT, LABOR RELATIONS 

 

 
 
 
 
February 4, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
OFFICERS  
 
SUBJECT:  Liberal Changes of Schedules and Leave 
 
 
The attached memorandum and its provisions are extended through April 8, 2022.    
 
 
 
 
Katherine S. Attridge  
 
Attachment 
 
cc:  Directors, Field Human Resources (Area) 
 Directors, Field Labor Relations (Area) 
 Directors and Managers, Labor Relations (Headquarters) 
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